

## **Dear Vendor/Contractor:**

OF MIRIAM CENTER

Miriam As
the building Marian As As of Friday, March 13, 2020 Daughters of Miriam Center has prohibited all visitors from entering the building in accordance with directives from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid for all long-term care facilities until

The Center is open for business as usual; therefore deliveries are still being accepted at the loading dock. Please be aware all essential contractors and vendors - such as a contractor who is repairing the elevator system - must come in through the main entrance and stop at the reception desk where you will have your temperature checked and will be asked questions regarding your health. Questions include whether or not you were out of the country or on a cruise within the last 30 days or if you have any signs of illness including fever, respiratory issues, or persistent coughing or sneezing. We are also instructing everyone to wash their hands upon entering and exiting the nursing home. Thank you for your cooperation.